WS/FF/A/11/1/12

24th July 1989

Moira Sweeney London Film Makers Co-Op 42 Gloucester Avenue LONDON NW1

Dear Moira

Just a note to thank you very much indeed for giving up your time to show me around your premises on Wednesday 19th July 1989. I am sorry that I had such little time, but I am glad that I have managed to make contact with you at last.

I appreciate that everybody is working under great uncertainty until your premises problem is solved. I do hope that things work out in the near future.

With best wishes yours sincerely

Wilf Stevenson Director

BRITISH FILM INSTITUTE

British Film Institute 21 Stephen Street London W1P 1PL

Telephone 01-255 1444 Telex 27624 BFILDNG Facsimile 01-436 7950

NATIONAL FILM ARCHIVE NATIONAL FILM THEATRE MUSEUM OF THE MOVING IMAGE BFI PRODUCTION BFI DISTRIBUTION BEI FUNDING & DEVELOPMENT BFI LIBRARY SERVICES STILLS POSTERS & DESIGNS BFI EDUCATION BFI PUBLISHING SIGHT & SOUND MONTHLY FILM BULLETIN

HRH The Prince of Wales KG KT GCB

Chairman Sir Richard Attenboroug CBE

Director

Wilf Stevenson